
CURLING VALLÉE-DE-LA-GATINEAU 
INFORMATION MESSAGE    #2021-22-012 Febuary 28, 2022 

SUBJECT : OPEN TOURNAMENT … CALL FOR REGISTRATION !  

 

This is to remind you that there are still places available to register for the Quebec 

Provincial Curling Circuit tournament, WHICH WILL TAKE PLACE IN MANIWAKI, FROM 

MARCH 11 to 13 !!! 

We invite you to register for this tournament! The Board of Directors has passed a 

resolution to cover a portion of the registration fees for our local teams. 

Of the $500 registration fee, the Club will assume $200 for a local team. 

Yes, there will be a good caliber of play, but there will also be more than half of the 

teams registered who will be at the level of our local teams. Don't underestimate your 

ability to compete with these players! 

You will have the opportunity to meet curlers who have represented Quebec in 

competitions as prestigious as the Brier, to chat with them and to learn. Jean-Michel 

Ménard (Brier 2003, 2005, 2006-Champion, 2008 and 2009) and Robert Desjardins 

(Brier 2011 and 2012) will be on site with their respective teams. They are headliners 

on the provincial curling scene. 

Enjoy! You will live a beautiful weekend ! The Board of Directors wishes to have a good 

representation of our Club for this activity. 

SO WE ARE WAITING FOR YOUR REGISTRATION ...       

THIS IS A UNIQUE OPPORTUNITY FOR US !!! 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED BUT ALONE, DO NOT HESITATE TO GIVE US YOUR NAME, 

WE COULD MATCH YOU WITH A TEAM (CONTACT GUILLAUME OR JOCELYN) 

NOTE: FOR NOW, THERE IS ROOM FOR 2 OTHER TEAMS ... 


